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Approval to Release Invitation for Bids for Metrolink Train Stations Platform Detectable Tiles
Replacement and Painted Guidelines Restriping Project

The Orange County Transportation Authority is responsible for the ongoing maintenance of the
operating railroad right of way for the Metrolink stations in Orange County. Aligned with that
responsibility, the platform detectable tiles and painted guidelines at six Metrolink stations require
replacement. Board of Directors’ approval is requested to issue an invitation for bids for construction
of this project.

Approve the release of Invitation for Bids 9-1787 for the Metrolink Train Stations Platform Detectable
Tiles Replacement and Painted Guidelines Restriping Project.
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